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December 5, 2019 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
Present:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 
Bruce Lamb, Chet Sharpe, Ron Shasteen, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Don Meyer, Roger 
Beebe, Jim Powell 
 
RCSC Staff:  Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
Guests:  Julie Kimball, John Scott, Linda Sabie 
 
Approval of prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the November 7, 2019 meeting 
was approved as presented. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported on current tournament activity 
which includes the USBC Senior Open and the “Bowling Over Cancer” event which is sched-
uled for January 25, 2020.  
 
Don Meyer, USBC League Director:  Don updated the committee on BVL contributions and 
upcoming scheduled tournaments. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President/Hall of Fame:  Roger reported that 
there are still some openings for the 2019 New Year’s Eve Bowling Gala.  The SCBA has the 
largest membership ever at 897 members.   Committee member Bruce Lamb noted changes in 
the Sun City Bowling Hall of Fame and announced the 2020 banquet scheduled for February 
22, 2020 at BJ’s located on Northern Ave in Peoria AZ.   
 
Old Business: Exterior lighting at the Bell Lanes parking lot is scheduled for repair by the 
middle of December. 
 
New Business:  Guest John Scott spoke of the changes made in the Saturday evening No-Tap 
tournaments adding that several people were unhappy with the current format.   Randy Johnson 
responded by saying that the issue has been discussed with both groups in addition to the 
committee meeting last month.  Randy stated that he had made the final decision to keep the 
current format and that changes were no longer up for discussion  
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:44am. 
 
Next meeting:  January 2, 2020 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


